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Hunter, Donielle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 1:52 PM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-1607    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0GJeY0:ref ]

Subject: 18-1607-EL-BGN Emerson Creek Wind Farm 
 
Dear Mr. Butler, 
 
I am a resident of Groton township in Erie county. I am opposed to this project for several reasons but the 
number one reason is because of being located in the karst region. I have been through several floods and I feel 
that the installation of these massive turbines and the foundations needed will only impact this area negatively 
and cause future flooding. Also a concern is for my well that I rely on for water. Please vote no on this project.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Schoen 
Erie county 
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